Douglas & Dianne Miller

R.R. 1,

Elmwood, Ont.

N0G 1S0

Tel: 519-364-1731

Fax:  519-364-5078

E-mail:  dianne.miller@bmts.com
RE:  Board File:  EB-2007-0050


Observer Status

Dear Ontario Energy Board:


Further to your letter in regards to Hydro One Networks’ Section 92 Bruce to Milton Transmission reinforcement Application – Amended Application and Evidence Filing, my husband and I are requesting Observer Status in these proceedings.


Your letter to us was dated Jan. 7th/08, but we received the letter well past this date and we also did not receive everything in the other 2 envelopes that you had sent to us in regards to the refinement area.

Sincerely,

Dianne Miller.

